Davis, Ben

From: Carol Gibbins

Sent: 18 March 2019 16:08
To: Planning Policy Vale
Subject: Draft Main Modifications

We firmly believe that Shippon should not be removed from the Green Belt for the following
reasons: 1.1.

1.There is more than enough space on the Airfield for the proposed 1200 new dwellings in Shippon.

2.Shippon is designated a small village and therefore protected from any new development ( which would inevitably
follow the removal from the Green Belt).

3.There are no “ very exceptional circumstances” for removing Shippon from the Green Belt.

4.The residents of Shippon have stated their desire to be separate from the new development on the Airfield, which
could become a very large development.

Mrs.Margaret C.A. Gibbins
Dr. Christopher J. Gibbins
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